
 
 

14 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents 

Speech Club / Chesham Arts Festival 2019 

 
The Chesham Arts Festival – Speech Section, which will be held on Saturday 9 February 2019 at 
Ley Hill School.  The poems to be recited are on the school website and are attached to this email 
for you to download and print. 
 
The children can choose to enter multiple classes if they so wish, which can be great fun to perform.  
A copy of the syllabus is also attached to this letter.   
 
There is a charge of £6.00 for each class entered – cheques should be made payable to Little 
Kingshill Combined School. 
 
Please encourage your child to learn their choice(s) over the Christmas holiday. 
 
This year, Speech Club classes will take place at lunchtimes in order to avoid clashes with popular 
after school clubs.  These are optional and available to support your child’s performance.  However, 
your child will still be able to take part in the festival should they not attend these classes.  These 
sessions will vary from week to week and the children will be advised on a weekly basis. 
 
If your child would like to take part in the festival, please return the reply slip to the School 
Office via your child’s class teacher by Monday 3 December 2018 with the entrance fee. 
 
We look forward to preparing your child for this special event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
G Sutaria 
 
 
  



Speech Club / Chesham Arts Festival 2019 
 
I would like my child        in Year    to take 
part in the Speech Festival, and they will be entering the following class(es): 
 

Speech Category  
Letter or Number 

Title of Piece (if known) Duration if 
Applicable* 

   

   

   

 Total Enclosed £ 

 
 
My child will / will not attend the after school club on Tuesday’s to help prepare for the event 
 
* Time limits for all classes must be adhered to: the adjudicator may stop performances which 
exceed them. 


